The Trojan Trumpet - Class of 60 Quarterly Newsletter

1st edition October 2010



50th Reunion Event

Congratulations on our 50th High School Reunion, and if you were one of $\begin{cal}Golf\ed{cal}Fournament\end{cal}At$ the 125 that attended, thank you. We hope you had a great time.

The main event was held at the property of Linda and Larry Worden (classmate) and included socializing, a prime rib dinner catered by The Buttered Biscuit, entertainment by our own classmate, Ken Weisflog and Triple Shot, and a special guest entertainer also visited, "Elvis" impersonator entertained us with two sets of Elvis's famous hits. Everyone seemed to have a great time and best of all, we all enjoyed renewing our friendships with each other.

Informal Clubs and

Groups Meets Lunch Group Meets

A (women) classmates groups meets once a month for lunch. This is open to any classmate who's interested, sorry guys. It's at a local restaurant every month and is an opportunity to stay in touch. October will be at the Jasmine Mongolian Grill in Federal Way at 11:30 AM, Oct 14th...

Bunco Group; A women's group meets once a month to play Bunco – no skill required. Stella Warren Farley

maintains an e-mail list and sends out reminders for both of these functions. You can contact her at farleyws@hotmail.com or by phone (253) 537-2770 to get on the reminder list. Hope to see you there.

Auburn Golf Course

As part of the reunion, the committee hosted a class reunion Golf Tournament at Auburn Golf Course. We had 18 golfers for a scramble format, and a poison ball competition. Doug Weaver, Bob Olson, & Darryl Albright won the scramble, and Jim Thomas, Tom Davis, and Tom Pranger won the poison ball competition. After golf a number of classmates gathered at the Copper Falls Restaurant patio for socializing. It was fun.

Class of 60 Website is Launched

The Reunion Committee has launched a class website. We hope you take full advantage of this resource and it's free. It is a secure site by user name and password, has many pages of pictures and offers contact with each other. It's a resource for sending picture, videos or information As you surf through our class site feel free to use it to it's fullest potential. Also your comments and improvements are welcomed, just follow the links.

Class of 60 Scholarships

As many of you know we have had a scholarship fund that has awarded scholarships to graduating seniors in the district for the last five years. Each year we now award four scholarships, one to each High School for a deserving senior that meets the criteria that we have outlined with the districts help.

This year our first recipients should be graduating from college, and as that information becomes available we will feature a story on each.

At the Reunion we accepted donations from our classmates to replenish the Scholarship Fund. We will continue to accept donations to the fund through this website by simply contacting Marlene Colby Jones.

Let it be known that we are the only graduating class with formal ongoing scholarships in the district. Other classes have also used our fund to participate in scholarships.

Thank you to all.

The Next Reunion

There is talk about not waiting for five years to pass before we have our next reunion.

If you have a preference or would like to help in the planning, please contact Nancy Fallert Colson, through this website or by mail. It's guaranteed you'll enjoy yourself, plus re-acquaint yourself with old friends. We want you involved, it makes for a better reunion.